
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
My name is Susan Heath and I live in Albany, OR. I am writing to encourage you to support HB 2578 in 
order to establish small-dollar matching for our elections. HB 2578 will empower small donor 
participation in elections while holding elected officials accountable. 
A candidate could run for office, and even win, by refusing big money from special interests. 
 
Please support HB 2578. Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Miss Susan Heath 
2151 Three Lakes Rd SE Unit 28 
Albany, OR 97322-8854 
 
 
 


